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Dear Members of the Oregon Legislative Assembly, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for Senate Joint Resolution 28 (SJR 28), 

which proposes an amendment to the Oregon Constitution to establish a fundamental 

right to a clean, safe, and healthy environment. 

 

Protecting our air, water, and land is essential for public health, especially for children 

and future generations. This resolution ensures that we can safeguard the well-being 

of our communities against environmental harm and prioritize those most affected. It 

strengthens existing protections and sets a standard for environmental human 

rights.? 

 

I urge you to pass SJR 28 and give Oregonians the opportunity to vote for a healthier 

future. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Ilene 


